
 

                    
                                 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

    
      

   
  

       
  

   
    

       
 

         
       

      

     
    
  

        
            

    

         
 

          
       

             
           

      
         

       

        
            

      

        
      

 

Texas Higher 
Education 
COORDINATING BOARD 

HIGHERED.TEXAS.GOV 

TO: Directors of Financial Aid 
Texas Public and Private/Independent Institutions of Higher Education 

FROM: DeChà Reid 
Senior Director, Financial Aid Services 

DATE: May 17, 2022 

RE: User Access Annual Review for Financial Aid Web Portals - 2022 

For compliance and security purposes, institutions are required each year to verify the Texas 
Higher Education Coordinating Board's (THECB) list of designated portal users. Institutions 
transmit FERPA-regulated information with the THECB through three financial aid portals: 

• Higher Education Loan Management System (HelmNet) 
• Coordinating Board Pass (CBPass) 
• MOVEit DMZ 

NOTE: Portal accounts that have not been used in over 12 months will be deleted to ensure 
security. The Director of Financial Aid must submit a new user access form if the staff member 
requires access in the future. 

Financial Aid Directors should follow these steps to complete the annual user access review 
process: 

1. Review your institution’s user accounts listed on the User Access Spreadsheet for the 
three web portals. Determine if updates are needed. 

2. If updates are needed, complete a User Access Form – Annual Review reflecting the 
revisions to your institution’s user accounts. Upload the completed form using the 
User Access Review - Online Verification Form in Step 3. 

3. Complete and submit the required User Access Review - Online Verification Form. 

The deadline to complete the user access annual review is June 10, 2022. 

Join a walk-through of the user access annual review process on May 24, 2022, from 1:30-
2:30 p.m. (CST) during the May monthly webcast. Find more information on how to attend the 
webcast by visiting the Stay Connected webpage. 

For questions, please contact Financial Aid Services at (844) 792-2640 or CONTACT 
US (select "Financial Aid Question" as the Contact Reason). 

1200 East Anderson Lane, Austin, TX 78752 • Mail: PO Box 12788, Austin, TX 78711-2788 
Phone: 512-427-6101 • Fax: 512-427-6127 

https://reportcenter.highered.texas.gov/agency-publication/miscellaneous/user-access-annual-review-fy-2022-spreadsheet/
https://reportcenter.highered.texas.gov/agency-publication/blank-forms-templates/user-access-annual-review-fy-2022-form/
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__app.smartsheet.com_b_form_da22e5f4b27242f78592ab60e81cc6b3&d=DwMFaQ&c=RMnmm6VPZn6InKz70COhA6ljkuRx8qD28wOQIYh-aEY&r=noENJ96dbtPTHY4OeixLsyJYXwR1EJdZj6Ed8CDccbE&m=bHq126tGuQsCP6pNH8VyctxpA2nE9ejU3gM4qMb72Nb-I9A-B_xmKe3qRlajgg4f&s=zpubyJpgsWjbsOocq9Prsb88LETiKLaF6mY_OLHjoZM&e=
https://www.highered.texas.gov/institutional-resources-programs/student-financial-aid-programs/stay-connected/
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.txhigheredaccountability.org_CfratInquiry_Home_Create&d=DwMFaQ&c=RMnmm6VPZn6InKz70COhA6ljkuRx8qD28wOQIYh-aEY&r=noENJ96dbtPTHY4OeixLsyJYXwR1EJdZj6Ed8CDccbE&m=bHq126tGuQsCP6pNH8VyctxpA2nE9ejU3gM4qMb72Nb-I9A-B_xmKe3qRlajgg4f&s=BBOjUPfm-c4Tg1aT5t_gEi3YutUJCs_5AxJWJHMwaP0&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.txhigheredaccountability.org_CfratInquiry_Home_Create&d=DwMFaQ&c=RMnmm6VPZn6InKz70COhA6ljkuRx8qD28wOQIYh-aEY&r=noENJ96dbtPTHY4OeixLsyJYXwR1EJdZj6Ed8CDccbE&m=bHq126tGuQsCP6pNH8VyctxpA2nE9ejU3gM4qMb72Nb-I9A-B_xmKe3qRlajgg4f&s=BBOjUPfm-c4Tg1aT5t_gEi3YutUJCs_5AxJWJHMwaP0&e=



